
From: Vick, Hannah <Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
'Becker, Derrec'DBecker@emd.sc.gov

Date: 10/12/2015 3:24:21 PM
Subject: FW: DR-4241-SC NRxxx Disaster Recovery Centers in South Carolina Open in 

Florence and Kershaw Counties.docx
Attachments: DR-4241-SC NRxxx Disaster Recovery Centers in South Carolina Open in Florence 

and Kershaw Counties.docx

This is good to go – please distribute as you’d like.  Thanks, hv
 
Hannah Vick
FEMA External Affairs
(715) 828-1147
 

From: Allen, Diane 
 
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 3:20 PM
 
To: Chandler, Jacqueline
 
Cc: Vick, Hannah
 
Subject: DR-4241-SC NRxxx Disaster Recovery Centers in South Carolina Open in Florence and Kershaw Counties.docx
 
Finally. All is good. Reflects building name change.
 
Also, the center that moved yesterday is also up and running.
 
Updated flier right behind this.
 
Best,
 
Diane Lacey Allen
External Affairs
RRCC Atlanta
571-345-5729
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